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Message from our President, Gretchen Darlington

Dear Friends,

Your support is needed. The Friends of Mueller State Park is a non-profit
organization that is helping to enhance and promote Park programs by providing
funds from grants and fundraising and donations. We would like to fund efforts to
preserve this unique open space for our children and their children.

Right now we need a few more dedicated Friends' volunteers to help us. If you
love the Park, check to see if you have two hours a month to provide us with new
ideas and help direct our strategic plans. Our next meeting at the Visitor Center is
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March 27th. It starts at 3 p.m. If you can’t make it, email your ideas and
suggestions to FriendsOfMuellerSP@gmail.com.

We finally have snow at the Park. I hope that you and your family have had a
chance to enjoy it!

Gretchen Darlington 
President

Your donations have supported these Friends of 
Mueller State Park 2017-2018 projects

Buses for over 2,000 school children for field trips to Mueller State Park

Outdoor Skills Day

Mueller in Gold

Annual Park pass for Daybreak Senior Care

Helped sponsor Woodland Park High School’s AP Environmental Science

Team’s trip to International Competitions - 2017 & 2018

Visitor Center Exhibit Touchscreens

New skins and skulls for touch tables

10 Bushnell Binoculars for educational use

10 GPS Units for geocaching classes

Six pairs of snowshoes for winter classes and hikes

Outdoor binocular viewing stands

New Visitor Center taxidermy animals for display

Baby changing stations in Visitor Center

Updated camera for the Visitor Center weather station

12 two-way radios for use by Naturalists

mailto:FriendsOfMuellerSP@gmail.com


Art in the Park

Updated Trail Guide booklet – Miles to Hike

Edible & Medicinal Plants of Mueller State Park

Jr. Ranger Booklets Adventure Cub Booklets; Wapiti Nature Trail Booklets

Interested in become a Park volunteer? Check out the New Volunteer training
session on Saturday April 27 beginning at 10 a.m. in the Visitor Center. For more
information, contact Linda Groat.

SAVE THE DATES: May 25 - 27

Art In The Park is 3 events that will be held at the Visitor Center. The first is the
Spring Art Festival on May 25 -27. We still have space for a few more artists.
Email Susan if you would like more information.

We really appreciate Sue Greene, the owner of the Woodland Park UPS Store.
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She supports the Friends of Mueller State Park and provides outstanding printing
services.

Next Friends Meeting is 03/27/2019, 3-4:30 p.m. at the
Visitor Center.

We need your support and input for park projects and programs. Even if you
cannot attend a meeting, please email your suggestions and ideas to
FriendsOfMuellerSP@gmail.com.

Have you taken an amazing photo at the Park that you would like to share on
our Newsletter or Website? Email it to us at FriendsOfMuellerSP@gmail.com.
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